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          May 01, 2018 

Electrical Bulletin 

Information for Electrical Contractors 

 
Information contained in this bulletin does not negate the responsibility of Electrical 

Contractors, and others, to comply with the requirements of the Canadian Electrical Code, the 

Public Safety Act, the Electrical Regulations and the supply authority. 
 

RE:   Expiration of Electrical Permits 
 

Please be aware that as of July 01, 2018 there will be no further written notifications coming 

from Service NL to the Electrical Contractors making contractors aware of expired electrical 

permits. All electrical permits must be made “Final” as per Part IV-Inspection and Certification 

of the Electrical Regulations. 

 

It is the responsibility of electrical contractors to ensure that all documents are filed with Service 

NL to allow ample time to “Finalize” the inspection process. As electrical contractors, you are 

aware that once an electrical permit has been issued, the liability of that electrical installation 

remains with you until the electrical permit has been closed/Final. 

 

All electrical permits that have expired are required to be extended before any new electrical 

installation and repair permits will be issued. The cost associated with the expired permits would 

be as per the fee stated on the “Application for Electrical Permit”.   

 

Repeated occurrences of expired permits will result in the suspension or cancellation of the 

Electrical Contractor’s Certificate. 
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